11/16/21
Hello Commission,

My name is Keiana Dunn and have been a 10 year resident of Brooklyn. | am a researcher,
where | work at Medgar Evers College and have a child that attends Medgar Evers College
Preparatory school.

I am in support of the Unity Map Coalition. | want to bring your attention to the Crown Heights
South district and make a recommendation for making Medgar Evers college along with Medgar
Evers College Preparatory school be represented by one assembly district and not split
between two assembly representatives as it has been over the last few decades. This makes it
difficult for the only predominantly Black college that serves people of African descent in Central
Brooklyn and beyond to compete academically with its sister CUNY colleges and other
universities in NYC. It has been a challenge to provide needed support to the students who are
first generation college students and boast on one of the top high schools in the country. If
merged, the institutions can receive ample resources in real time from their public officials.

The current boundary lines and the draft lines from the letters map, splits the institutions so if
unity map district 31 could be drawn in, this would be ideal for the residents of Crown Heights
South district and its student population. Please see the attached map along with the data for
specifics.

My best,
Keiana Dunn






